

May 9, 2013

Rabbi Simcha Weiser Headmaster Soille San Diego Hebrew Day School 3630 Afton Road San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Rabbi Weiser,

It gives us great joy and much pleasure to join the Soille Hebrew Day School in celebrating half a century of excellence in chinuch. Mazel Tov on this momentous occasion!

Soille Hebrew Day School is one of Torah Umesorah's members in excellent standing, a shining example par excellence in the American Day School movement. Your students benefit from a high standard of Torah chinuch, which they receive in a warm and nurturing environment. Generations of Soille graduates and their families will remain eternally grateful for the impact Soille has made on their Yiddishkeit, and on their family's lives.

We join you in honoring the memory of Legacy Supporters Morrie and Barbara Steiman. May they be eternally rewarded for their efforts on behalf of Soille.

Fifty years is a milestone, and we at Torah Umesorah wish that Hashem Yisbarach grant you and the entire Administration, Staff and Board of Directors of Soille the strength, ability and wherewithal to continue providing the excellence in Torah chinuch at your marvelous institution for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Dovid Nojowitz National Director